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DUE TO REGIONAL & NATIONAL SHORTAGES, NIGHT IN THE COUNTRY NEVADA 2022
WILL BE HELD ONCE AGAIN AT THE LYON COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS:

V/E'RE MAKING THE FAMILIAR NEV/ AGAIN

When we say Night in the Country is all about you, we mean it.VWe are so excited to move to our new, permanent home on rural Nevada
farmland because it means we can build you more experiences and more comforts. However, due to the shortage of construction labor and
materials facing Northern Nevada and the rest of the country, the site work at our new location has been delayed.When we move, we want
to make sure it’s not only up to our standards but, more importantly, yours.To ensure you have the festival experience you’ve come to know
from NITC, we're making the familiar new again! Night in the Country Nevada will be held July 21-23,2022 at our original location at the
Lyon County Fairgrounds in Yerington, Nevada.

V/E'RE ADDING CAMPSITES & KEEPING YOUR CREV/ TOGETHER

Moving back to our old stomping grounds means moving back to our original campground layout. Our goal is to make this as easy for you
as possible while keeping your group together. After all, Night in the Country is about being together and creating memories with friends!
That’s why we are adding more campsites to accommodate everyone and placing each campsite individually.VWe want to get it right so you
and your crew have an unforgettable weekend!

HOV/ THE MOVE BACK V/ILL V/ORK

Starting next week, our ticketing partner, Elevate Ticketing, will begin sending out emails with more information about your campsites.The
move back will be done in three phases:

1 Al 2022 campsite holders who have the same number of campsites in 2022 as 2021
This group will be placed in the sites they had in 2021

2 Campsite holders who either have more or fewer campsites in 2022 than they did in 202
This group will be contacted one-by-one to be placed in their sites

3 Campsite holders new to 2022
This group will be placed in sites similar to the ones they purchased for 2022

This process is going to take some time. Please be patient as we work to get everyone placed in their campsites.VWe are the largest country
music festival in Nevada, but behind the scenes we are a small operation of only a handful of people working for the Boys & Girls Clubs of
Mason Valley. Keep an eye on your inbox! We will be reaching out to you via email and via phone if necessary to get you taken care of.We
promise to work as quickly as possible to get you set for the 2022 festival. We ask that you please look at the FAQs on our website before

S THANK YOU TO OUR SUPPORTERS @ NEV/ FESTIVAL EXTRAS COMING FOR 2022

e | A big shoutout to our community supporters for donating - We are working on some new festival extras.Who’s ready
=== their land to bring the festival back to our original location! for a campsite theme twist that will award the winners
- Thanks to their generosity, we can continue to add to your © " perpetual bragging rights?! That and more is coming in
Night in the Country experience while we carve out a gz 2022,

. permanent home. g

% We’ve made memories here for the past 20 years. It’s

!gi time to make some more.VWe can’t wait!




